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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent’s\Guardians:

Lord Beaverbrook School is pleased to present the production of, A GINGERBREAD CHRISTMAS, on Wednesday, December 21 with a snow date of Thursday, December 22 at  10 am and 1 pm.  We wish to invite the parents of our grade 3 & 4 students to the 10 am showing while the 1 pm showing will be for our K-2 parents.

Please be advised that due to the concert, there will be no microwave services on the day of presentation, therefore, parents can either purchase their meal at the cafeteria or bring in a cold lunch.

As well, students will continue their regular routine of outside recess on concert day.  Due to their concert attire, please make sure that your son or daughter is dressed appropriately for the weather conditions for outside play on that day.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at this special event.

Sincerely,

Lori Henderson
Principal
Kim Tremblett
Production Manager



Our Mission
In partnership with our community, Lord Beaverbrook School strives to offer a strong educational focus in literacy, numeracy and science while respecting the learning needs of our students. We are committed to fostering strong academic, social and physical skills with our students.
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